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Dear Parents / Guardians

Year 3 Expectations

Welcome back to the new school year, I hope you and your family have had an enjoyable summer.

It was wonderful to see almost every child returning to school in their school uniform today.  Please make sure that this happens every day as all the children looked very smart and it really does make a difference.

We would like your help to support your child in learning again this year.

Can you please make sure your child:

· reads their reading book to an adult or someone over the age of 16. Your child must read every day. Please  record the date the child reads, the pages read and your signature in the reading record book.  This is part of their homework.
· learns their times tables (2, 3, 4, 5, 8 &10)
· learns to tell the time (0’clock, half past, quarter past and quarter to). They must be able to tell the time in analogue and digital. 
· brings lunch money in an envelope at the beginning of the week. The envelope must be sealed and written with the amount as well as the child’s name.
· has a P.E Kit in school. For P.E your child will need a T-shirt, pumps and leggings/shorts.
Should you wish to see the class teacher, for any reason, then please come at the end of the school day.  Teachers are not available to see parents at the start of the school day due to teaching commitments. Any urgent messages to teachers can be passed on to reception staff.

Homework will be given each week on a Friday and is to be returned for the following Monday. Please support your child with their homework.  

We look forward to an exciting year where we will work in partnership with you to ensure your child is given every opportunity to excel at Hardwick Primary School.

Yours sincerely


Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School

